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23 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

Re: Non-uniform day Friday 27 May 2022 – Years 7, 8, 9, 10 & 12 

On Friday 27 May 2022 (last day of this half term) we are raising money for the 
celebration of Queen Elizabeth II Platinum Jubilee. This event marks 70 years on the 
throne, the longest reigning monarch in British history. For this, students are invited to 
wear non-school uniform, specifically red, white or blue, the colours of the Union Jack 
flag.  

Students are asked to make a £1 donation via Vericool to wear non-school uniform on 
this day. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash.  

The money raised on Friday 27 May will go towards a wide school celebration in the 
final half term of this academic year. On this day, yet to be confirmed, we will celebrate 
with specific lessons acknowledging and celebrating the past 70 years of Queen 
Elizabeth II reign, from her coronation to the modern day. There will also be activities, 
music and food available for all students in the afternoon on the school field. Further 
information will go out about this closer to the celebration. 

All non-uniform must be appropriate and modest; onesies and facial piercings are not 
acceptable. The Principal’s decision on what constitutes appropriate dress is final.  If 
in doubt, students should consult with tutors prior to this date.   

Year 11 must wear their normal school uniform as they will have exams on this day. 

If you have any questions, please ask your child to speak to their form tutor. 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mr K Ainslie  
Deputy Principal  
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